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Students are waiting in the lobby before the show.

2018 - The Wizard of
this year. On 5th October, 2018, about 80 students took

part in the pre-workshop and learn about the story plots and
main characters of the story. Then they watched the drama
show in Sai Wan Ho Civic Centre on 12th October, 2018. They
enjoyed the workshop as well as the drama show very much.

Students participate in the workshop actively.

After watching the show, students take photos in front of a large backdrop happily.


